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Sow the seeds… Nurture… Watch them grow 

 

  

Wednesday 20th November 2019 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Your child has been chosen to be part of a small group of children to sing in our CARE 
Foundation Trust School’s Collaborative choir. We will be performing at the Ashford 
International Hotel for ‘Carols by Candlelight’ on the evening of Monday 9th December.  
 
Children will need to be dropped off at the hotel at 5pm for a rehearsal. They will then perform 
between 6pm and 7pm, which parents are of course invited to! There will be a Christmas Market 
and Father Christmas will also be in attendance this year. As we will be raising money for charity 
a donation of at least £1 would be hugely appreciated upon entry. 
 
There will be choir rehearsal in preparation for this, at Phoenix Primary School on Friday, 29th 
November. Transport to the rehearsal will be provided by myself and a couple of parents (do let 
me know if you can assist please).  
 
If you are happy for your child to take part, please return the attached form to school by 
Monday 25th November. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mr Andrew Stapley 
Headteacher 
 

 
CARE Foundation Trust School’s Collaborative Choir 
 
Child’s Name:………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to be part of the CARE Foundation Trust School’s Choir. I am happy 
for my child to attend the rehearsal proceeding and to take part in the performance ‘Carols by 
Candlelight’ at The Ashford International Hotel on Monday 9th December. I will ensure my child 
arrives by 5pm for a rehearsal and then I will collect at 7pm following the performance. 
 
I will be staying for the performance                Yes            No       (Please circle as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed ____________________________________ 

 


